
From: Jiron, Dan - OSEC, Washington, DC
To: Bowman, Randal
Subject: Re: Update on Bears Ears
Date: Monday, June 12, 2017 11:47:31 AM

Thanks much

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 12, 2017, at 12:06 PM, Bowman, Randal <randal_bowman@ios.doi.gov> wrote:

From a report now on CNN, it appears the plan changed again since late Friday,
back to the original approach - 

Washington (CNN)Interior Secretary Ryan Zinke informed President Donald
Trump on Monday that he was delaying his decision on the controversial Bears
Ears National Monument, putting off the final decision until later in 2017.

In a memo to the President, Zinke says he has produced at "45-day interim report"
on the national monument -- as is requested in the executive order Trump signed
in April -- and will issue a "more detailed final report" later this year.

On Mon, Jun 12, 2017 at 12:03 PM, Jiron, Dan - OSEC, Washington, DC
<Dan.Jiron@osec.usda.gov> wrote:

Ok thanks we will wait to hear… if we can provide any additional information or
perspective let me know. 

 

Dan Jiron

Acting Deputy Under Secretary

USDA Natural Resources & Environment

240-E Whitten Building

1400 Independence Avenue, SW

Washington, DC  20250

202-720-7173

 

From: Bowman, Randal [mailto:randal_bowman@ios.doi.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 11:35 AM
To: Klippenstein, Brian - OSEC, Washington, DC <Brian.Klippenstein@osec.usda.gov>;
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